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Dear all of our amazing Zennor family, 

Wow, what strange times we are all living in at the moment! Although this has 

given us extra time to spend with our families, I know how hard it is not being 

able to do a lot of the things that we all love doing. I understand that lots of us 

are missing our friends and other family members who don’t live with us but we 

just have to all keep going the way we are for a little longer and soon enough 

life will start to get back to normal.  

I know, like all the other St Uny staff, we long for us all to be back together again 

as our school family and I just wanted to take this opportunity to say how much I 

miss every single one of you. I miss seeing your smiley faces and the fun exciting 

times we have in Zennor class.  

I have been filling my time with lots of walking (mainly around my house!), 

getting engrossed in a good book (not just football ones!), trying to learn how to 

cook (still a working progress… I’m afraid!) and playing lots of games (definitely 

becoming an expert at many board games now!). I hope you all have been 

finding lots of different things to do to occupy your time with a mixture of 

educational activities and lots of fun ones too. There are so many different 

resources out there for you to discover and enjoy so have fun surfing the net but 

please remember the internet safety rules. Try to keep a diary or record of some 

of the lovely things you have been doing as we would all love to hear and see 

what you have been getting up during this time. 

Please remember to keep staying safe, to look after each other and to be 

helpful to your parents…. Yes that even means trying to keep your bedroom tidy 

and making your bed!  

 

Sending you all best wishes and hope to see you all very soon, 

Love Mr T 
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